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Bannold Road  

Bovis have built up the verge opposite their site but it has created a problem as this is too unstable 

for the farmers to stand their digger on to clear out the ditch, plus some of the soil has started to 

slip in to the ditch. The meeting went ahead and Bovis have agreed to level the verge and this is 

satisfactory with the farmers. 

Primrose Lane 

Good news, the hedges have now been cut so all the residents of this area are happy now. 

Visit by the new CEO  of South Cambs DC 

Beverly Agass the new CEO paid a visit to Waterbeach and Landbeach and I was able to show 

her the area which will give her a better understanding of the difficult issues we face. 

Speedwatch 

I need to find a new co-ordinator for the village speedwatch as I do not have the time any more to 

organise sessions so if anyone is interested please let me know. 

Denson Close Day Centre 

In May this year the cooker in the community room kitchen was condemned so the only getting 

salads for lunch for a while, the council did supply a new cooker that was not fit for purpose as it 

was too small. No consultation was taken with the people running the day centre but I was able to 

suggest a more suitable cooker which South Cambs have now provided and hot lunches are back 

on the menu again. 

 


